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October 18, 1982

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Subject: NUREG-0737, Items II.F.1-1, 2, Accident Monitoring
Instrumentation - Noble Gas and Iodine Particulate

Reference: 1) Letter from D. G. Eisenhut to All Licensees dated
March 17, 1982, Post-TMI Requirements (Generic Letter
No. 82-05)

2) Letter from J. M. Pilant to D. G. Eisenhut dated
April 16,1982, Generic Letter No. 82-05, Response

3) Letter from J. M. Pilant to H. R. Denton dated
Janrary 11, 1980, Upgraded Emergency Plan

By Reference 1 you requested confirmation dates of certain Post-TMI
Requirements. Reference 2 provided the information you requested. This
letter is to update the status of the subject items.

Due to continuing vendor delays, the District has cancelled its original
contract and has selected a new vendor. The District will complete
installation and confirm operability of the new system by the completion of the
Spring, 1983, outage, which is scheduled to begin in April, 1983
Compensatory sampling measures which were discussed in Reference 3 have
been implemented and are considered adequate in the interim.

If you should require further clarification on this issue, please contact me.

Sincerely,

kt.

Ja . Pilant
Division Manager of Licensing
and Quality Assurance

JMP/kcw:rs12/16

B210220254 821010 i
PDR ADOCK 05000298
P PDR


